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SCADA equipment for Water System  

 

In 2016 we finalized the construction of Well 4 utilizing State Revolving-Loan Funds (SRF) 

which provide a low interest rate for utility construction and improvements.  At the conclusion of 

the project the Town had an excess of dollars from the SRF project.  Matt Spidel from BF&S, 

Wayne and I sat down and discussed current issues in the Water department and I am 

recommending that we utilize some of the dollars left from the SRF program to increase our 

supervisory control and data acquisition (SCADA) equipment which will increase efficiencies in 

data collection for our operators and allow better communication when problems occur.  BF&S 

solicited bids for the new equipment in which we received 2 bids.  I am recommending that we 

award peerless for both the base work and alternate bid to coordinate both our local system and 

the system at Park 1.    

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager   

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 
 


